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Steward Health Choice Arizona is partnering with axialHealthcare to launch a Pain Medication 
and Care Improvement Program to providers this coming Fall. It aims to support providers in 
offering safe pain management while minimizing opioid misuse and dependence.  
 
The solutions available to you include the delivery of patient-level intelligence around opioid risk 
and direct access to expert clinical decision support. Providers can determine their preferred 
method of patient intelligence delivery to include secure email, eFax, or direct messaging to an 
EHR.  
 

 
 
Additional program details, including access instructions, will be shared in advance of the 
program launch. If you have any questions in the meantime, contact axialHealthcare’s clinical 
care team at 615-475-5055 or providersupport@axialhealthcare.com. 
 

 
 


